
 
 

 
INFORMATION TO BIDDERS 

 
for 

 
DOWNTOWN STREET IMPROVEMENTS – PHASE IIIA  

Contract No. BE19-112 
 

 
 
 
 
ISSUED BY:   City and Borough of Juneau  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  
   155 South Seward Street  
   Juneau, Alaska 99801 
  
 
Date Issued: January 7, 2019   

 
The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php. This is not 
an addendum.  
 

 
 
 Question:  Would you mind clarifying if you prefer ipe (wood) slats or steel slats on the 

benches, as well as, provide the quantity? Lastly, should these be hot dip galvanized? 
 
Response:  Yes, we want hot dip galvanized in this project. Wood slats. Two benches.  
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